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The annual charitable golf tournament “CUEL Charity Classic 2017” taking place at Siam Country
Club Plantation, Pattaya on 26 August 2017, has collected 1.5 Million Baht donation to the Fountain
of Life Center, which is run by the Good Shepherd Sisters. Mr. John Blyton, CUEL Senior
Construction Manager, CUEL Laem Chabang Yard hands the donation amount to the representatives
from the Fountain of Life Center. The event was held at Holiday Inn Hotel, Pattaya.
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